
   

Barham Church of  

England Primary School  
Supporting everyone to be kind, confident and curious 

Attendance Ted 
 

Congratulations to Owls who had 

the highest  

attendance last week. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 

 Friday 2nd May 

Happy Birthday To …    
 
 

 

Millie (Jays)   Lucie (Puffins)  

Zachary (Robins)     

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday school closed 

Tuesday 6th May Year 5/6 Netball Competi-
tion, Forest School Year 4 group 

Wednesday 7th May Parent drop-in 3:15pm,  

Pre-loved uniform sale 

Online Safety Parent Webinar 4-4.45pm 
(joining details have been emailed)  

Friday 9th May Parent Celebration Assembly 
approx. 9:15-9:45, Parent Forum 9:45-10:15 
Consultation about the school’s Behaviour Poli-
cy—all parents welcome 

Monday 12th May Year 6 SATS week 

Friday 16th May Year 6 swimming at Dover  

Tuesday 20th May Secondary Admission 
meeting online 5:30pm for parents of Year 5  

Wednesday 21st May Production 6pm 

Thursday 22nd May Production 6pm 

Friday 23rd May Year 6 swimming at Dover, 
Production to the school 

END OF TERM 

Monday 2nd June INSET DAY  

Tuesday 3rd June INSET DAY   

Wednesday 4th June Children back to school  

Friday 6th June Year 6 swimming at Dover  

 

                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week’s Awards     
Writer of the Week 

Ava Q (Puffins) 

Reader of the Week 

Alice (Owls) 

Mathematician of the Week 

Olivia P (Eagles) 

Creative Artist of the Week 

Erin (Hawks) 

Scientist of the Week 

Joseph (Jays) 

Citizen of the Week 

Oliver C (Robins) nominated by Ollie B (Eagles) 
because Oliver helped him when he was hurt.  

Welcome back to Term 5! 
It has been a very busy few days.  

We had two groups of children running in the London 
Mini Marathon 
last weekend.  It 
was an incredible 
effort from all the 
children running 
the last mile of 
the London Mara-

thon - down the Mall with Buckingham 
Palace in the background.  This is the first year where 
Barham has had a representative from every year 
group.  They all met in Horse Guards Parade and the 
warm up was led by Joe Wicks! Well 
done everyone.  
 
Jays and Owls visited Heart’s De-
light Farm. They were learning 
about the lifecycle of an oak tree 
and woodland flowers.  Thanks 
again to Mr Brown for a wonderful 
morning in his spectacular wood-
land.  

 
Coming up in next week’s  
newsletter: KS1 and KS2 Author 
visits, Year 6 Pizza Express visit 
and Year 4 Forest School fun…. 
Have a great weekend.  


